
HOWELL HILLTOP ACRES SPECIAL ROAD DISTRICT 
 

 

To:    Angie Powers 

 Deschutes County Board of Commissioners 

 12/21/2022 

 

 

 Angie, this letter is to inform you and the Deschutes Co. Board of Commissioners of the 

reappointment of Ruth Keller to another two year term as the Howell Hilltop Acres SRD secretary.   

We have asked her to continue in that capacity and she has agreed to another term, and was confirmed 

by a unanimous vote of our SPD board.   

 Thank you for bringing to our attention the  failure to inform the Board of Commissioners of this 

reappointment, and please accept this letter as our notice to you of this reappointment.   

 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

Tod Watkins 

President  

Howell Hilltop Acres SRD 


